
We hope you all had a lovely bank holiday weekend. 

One member of our staff certainly did - congratulations to 

Miss Terry on her engagement! Her lovely new ring was 

spotted by our eagle-eyed Year 5 children on Tuesday. 

We are so happy for you both, and wish you every  

happiness and a wonderful future together.  

Next week, schools across the country will 

administer the national end-of-Key Stage 2 

tests in English Grammar, Punctuation and 

Spelling, Reading, Arithmetic, and Mathemat-

ics Reasoning. Our Year 6 children  

certainly are ready and well prepared to 

showcase just how fantastic they are.  

Remember: although these tests are  

important, they do not tell us everything, like 

how kind they are, how they make others 

laugh, how good they are at sport, or painting 

or drama. We know just how great these  

children are and wish them all the best next 

week and beyond! We will see you next week 

for breakfast, Monday to Thursday.   
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Year 6 SATS Week 

PTA Meeting 

From last year’s paper — 

how would you do? 

Our PTA — Friends of All Saints’ - 

are meeting tonight (8th May) at 

school at 6pm. They are discussing 

the annual summer fayre, as well as 

the upcoming Fathers’ Day shop and 

Spring Disco. Come along to discuss 

more fundraising opportunities and 

how you could help.  

Miss Hudson is running the All Stars Cricket Coaching 

(aimed at getting 5-8 year olds involved in cricket) at  

Copley Cricket Club starting 

on Sunday 12th May for eight 

weeks. The programme is for 

boys and girls, and encour-

ages being active and fun!  

For more info., see page 5.  

All Stars Cricket 



Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns or worries about the 

safety or well-being of a child, do not hesitate 

to contact Mrs Dumbreck or Mr Stuttard on 

01422 367140 or email: 

head@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk 

Spring Fling Disco!: Friday 17th May  

PTA Bake Sale: Friday 24th May, 3:30pm (playground)  

Summer Fayre: Friday 12th July (tbc with Copley Cricket Club following Sports Day)  

In worship on Sunday, Rev. Lees informed 

the congregation of Leyland Smith’s illness. 

Mr Smith is hugely active in our school, as a 

former Chair of Governors and community 

member. We are holding him and his family 

close in our thoughts and prayers this week.  

In our thoughts... 

PTA Events 

Coffee Morning 

Meet the Headteachers! 

On Friday 17th May at 9:00am, come 

into our Hall to discuss everything All 

Saints’ - from successes to areas of 

improvement.  

We hope to see you then!  

Mental Health Awareness Week 

This half term our PSHE topic is ‘Time To Talk’ 

and this will become a focus next week during 

Mental Health Awareness Week.  

Each day next week, children will be taught 

some useful yoga or meditation tips to improve 

positive wellbeing. Similarly, they will be en-

couraged to talk and reflect on emotions and 

feelings. Our Diversity Defenders club will 

round the week off with a worship and quiz.  

Safeguarding 



‘DRAWING MATTERS’ 

‘Drawing Matters’ invites children aged 5-12 to create a postcard-sized piece of artwork that visually 

communicates something that matters to them. This could be a small or large issue, a personal or 

global concern and can take the form of a drawing, painting, photograph, collage or 3D work. 

The theme ‘DRAWING MATTERS’ can be interpreted in many different ways. Sometimes, simply 

asking the question ‘What matters to you?’ is enough to elicit some intriguing responses, but it’s al-

so a great opportunity to make links to the local area, your home, family, politics, pastimes, likes/

dislikes, health and well-being, travel, community… 

 

You may want to consider:  

What local issues are important to you? What makes you angry/happy/proud of where you live?  - 

What message should our politicians be hearing? - Do you have a message you think the whole 

world should hear? What would this look like? - If you were sending a postcard to someone in the 

past/future, asking them to help look after our planet, what message would you give them and why?   

Who is you postcard addressed to? What do you want to tell them? - What picture / message would 

you send to someone living in a different country? 

 

WHAT MEDIUM SHOULD I USE?  

Your artwork can take the form of a drawing, collage, photograph, print, painting, mixed media or 

textile-based work. Artworks can be 2D or 3D, as long as it fits on an A6 postcard (10.5cm x 

14.8cm).  

 

Submitting your entry 

Please ensure on the reverse that you include: 

  - School name 

-  Child’s name 

- Age  

- Title and materials  

- A message (optional). 
 
 

Entries cost £2 and need to be returned, 

with payment, to Mrs Butterworth by  

Friday 28th June. 

 

Finished postcards will be then be submitted by 

school to the Artworks. Pupils and families can 

visit the Gallery over the Summer holidays. 

Postcard Competition and Exhibit 



Diary Dates 
 

MAY 

Wednesday 8th May—Gym Club Competition 

Wednesday 8th May—PTA Meeting at school, 6:00pm 

Thursday 9th May—Reception Parents’ Assessment Meeting, 5:15pm 

Monday 13th May—Mental Health Awareness Week 

Monday 13th May—Beginning of Year 6 SATs Week 

Monday 13th May—Full Governing Body Meeting 

Tuesday 14th May—Hand To Mouth Workshop in Year 5 

Thursday 16th May—Census Day 

Friday 17th May—Meet The Headteachers Coffee Morning 

Friday 17th May—Spring Fling Disco 

Monday 20th May—Children’s Hospice Week 

Wednesday 22nd May—Share A Pencil Day 

Thursday 23rd May—Under 11s High Five Netball 

Thursday 23rd May—Rotary Quiz Final  

Friday 24th May—PTA Bun Sale 

Monday 27th May—Friday 10th June—SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

JUNE 

Monday 10th June—School reopens 

Thursday 13th June—Red, White & Blue Dress Down Day  

Friday 14th June—Fathers’ Day Shop 

Tuesday 18th June—Hand To Mouth Workshop in Year 6 

Tuesday 18th June—Chance To Shine Cricket KS2 

Friday 21st June—Book Of The Year Awards (Year 6) 

Monday 24th June—One World Week 

Monday 24th June to Friday 28th June —Choir Trip to Paris 

Tuesday 25th June—Gymnastics at Diamonds 

Thursday 27th June—BRAKE Road Safety Walk 2019 

 

JULY 

Monday 1st July—Healthy Living & Wellbeing Week 

Friday 5th July—Transition Day 

Monday 8th July—Dragon’s Den Week 

Friday 12th July—Sports Day & Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 16th July—End-of-year Reports to parents 

Friday 19th July— Final Day 

 




